
January 29, 2007  

Councillor Glenn De Baeremaeker, 
Chair of Public Works and Infrastructure Committee, 
Toronto City Hall  

Dear Chair and Members of the Works Committee:  

As discussed at the Executive Committee, I would like the Works Committee to consider the 
following motion in your forthcoming report on industrial water uses:  

“staff be requested to consider segregating those industries which use water as a part of their 
product, for example, Molson Canada, from those which use it for their manufacturing process,”  

I thank the Committee for their support of this important matter.  

Yours truly,    

Gloria Lindsay Luby, 
Toronto City Councillor, 
Etobicoke Centre – Ward 4.    


